
THE CLASSICAL REVIEW

CORRESPONDENCE
To the Editors of THE CLASSICAL REVIEW.

I DESIRE to chronicle in these pages the death
in battle, in East Prussia, of my friend and
collaborator, Hans Wegehaupt. Those who
are interested in the text of Plutarch will be
acquainted with the important studies he has
published on the Moralia. He did not, un-
happily, survive to edit those treatises, which
he had undertaken in the new Teubner edition,
but this edition (he was helping me with the
proofs of Vol. I. when the war broke out) will
owe more than I can say to his industry and
insight. It was he, chiefly, who undertook the
task of examining and estimating the very
numerous MSS. of the Moralia, and made it

possible for us to proceed with confidence to
the task of editing. It is very sad that he
should not have been spared to gather himself
the fruit of his labour. The most difficult of
the tasks he undertook was the decypherment
of the Florence palimpsest, in which Diogenes
has been written over a Moralia MS. (the
earliest we possess). He persevered in this at
the risk of permanent injury to his eyes. The
conclusions he reached about the relationship
of the MSS. in general are perfectly certain,
and we owe it chiefly to him that we can reject
with confidence all that is worthless, and build
a text on a sure foundation.

W. R. PATON.
Vathy, Santos.
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